
From: Harriet Canty  
Sent: 03 November 2023 19:41 
To: Planning 
Cc: David Fowler; save museum street  
Subject: OBJECTION and ref 2023/2510/P and 2023/2653/L 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I saw some posters up today which suggest that some trees on museum street 
would be cut down and I wanted to spend a moment to express my concern 
towards this. The last thing London needs is fewer trees! 
Thank you for considering my email. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Harriet  
 


